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john hogan <j shogan2@verizon.net>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 6:40 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTC,

Re: #RIN 3038-AC61

Any Trader should have the right to choose the amount of leverage
they feel comfortable with.

I, as a Retail Trader, appreciate the work that you do but ask that
you do not move forward with this proposal.

Sincerely,

John A Hogan
Toms River, NJ


